
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 19, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL (ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov) 

Dianne Martin, Chair 
Public Utilities Commission of New Hampshire 
 
 
Re: Public Service Company of New Hampshire, d/b/a Eversource Energy 
  Petition for an Order on Amended License to Construct and Maintain Elective Lines 
 Over and Across the North River in Nottingham and the Oyster River in Lee  

   
  DE 20-200 / Order No. 26,460 
 
Dear Chair Martin and Members of the Commission:  
 
 Please be advised that I represent the Town of Lee which received an Order from your 
office on March 12, 2021 concerning a petition from Eversource to amend their license and 
allow for replacement poles in Lee.  The Order indicates that it will be effective after March 22, 
2021 if no requests for a hearing and/or no public comment is received by that time.  
 Unfortunately, the Lee Selectboard is not meeting until March 22, 2021.  We will 
promptly respond to the Commission after the March 22, 2021 meeting if there is any comment 
or request for a hearing but ask that the deadline for comments be extended to allow the Lee 
Selectboard to discuss the matter at their March 22, 2021 meeting.  
 
 I have advised Erik Newman, Senior Counsel of Eversource, of the issue concerning the 
Selectboard meeting schedule.   
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 Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 
Very truly yours, 
DONAHUE, TUCKER & CIANDELLA, PLLC

  
      Sharon Cuddy Somers 
      ssomer@dtclawyers.com  
 
SCS/jh 
 
cc: Julie Glover, Town Administrator, Town of Lee  
 Erik Newman, Senior Counsel, Eversource  
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